[ 765 CHRISTY CREEK
MOREHEAD, KY 40351
PHONE 606-784-9818
FAX 606-783-1644

September 15, 2025

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E.
Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Ky 40602-0615

Re: Rowan Water, Inc
Purchase Water Adjustment
Case No. 2025-00308
Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Rowan Water Inc. received a deficiency letter in the above mentioned application. The
Board minutes provided in the application were not signed. The Rowan Water, Inc.’s
board minutes will not be signed until the reading of the minutes and acceptance of the
minutes at October’s regular board meeting.

| provide the following statements to cure the noted application deficiency.

The Rowan Water, Inc. Board of Directors met on September 10, 2025. The Board was
informed that the wholesale water rate from Morehead Utility Plant Board increased
effective July 1, 2025. The Board voted on the matter and approved of applying to the
PSC for a Purchased Water Adjustment, due to the increase in our suppliers’ wholesale
rate.

~ Singerely,

Jerry Patrick
General Manager
Rowan Water, Inc.

Rowan Water, Inc is an equal opportunity provider and employer



